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Assoc. Prof. Chuthamanee Suthisisang, MUPY dean, cordially welcomed pharmacists from the Lao
People’s Democratic Republic who attended the training program in MedicalTechnology and Public
Health for Health Personnels  on February 4, 2013. The training program has been initiated by HRH
Princess Maha Chakri Sirindhorn’s. Maha Chakri Sirindhorn and continuously provided by MUPY on an
annual basis. The objectives are to increase the knowledge and skills in health promotion and
prevention, to strengthen and develop the public health, and to exchange the knowledge and
experience in the development of medical technology and public health. MUPY provides the 15th traing
program during February 3 through March 14, 2013. Name List of pharmacists from the Lao People’s
Democratic Republic as follows:

1). Mrs.Vanna VITHANO  

2). Mrs.Vandala PHIASOULINE  

3).
Mrs.Phayvone SONETAVANH  

4). Mrs.Somvang SANTISOUK

5). Mr.Khamsouk SOUVANHNALY

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1020


